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Welcome to the inaugural newsletter 
from our team at the North Dakota 
Unmanned Autonomous Systems 
Council! 

Each month, the NDUASC will be 
providing crucial updates, sharing 
information, making announcements 
and highlighting the stories important 
to our members. Included in the 
newsletter, youʼll receive a monthly 
DEBRIEF from me detailing the 
successes and solutions that the 
NDUASC is achieving on a daily, weekly 
and monthly basis. 

Since forming in 2024, our list of 
council and member accomplishments 
is long. From adding globally 
recognized members, to highlighting 
members on the cutting-edge of the UAS 

ecosystem making national headlines, 
itʼs clear that our collective efforts to 
expand, advocate and grow the industry
—and our respective UAS missions—is 
having an immediate impact. 

We urge you to join us on Wednesday, 
January 15, 2025, at the UAS Legislative 
Day in Bismarck, ND, to make our 
impact strong at the start of the new 
year. Connect with members. Network 
with industry. Advocate and tell the 
powerful story of the NDUASCʼs impact 
on the near- and long-term future of 
UAS in North Dakota and its role in 
shaping the industry across the world. 
Play a part in helping all of us fly 
further. 

See you in Bismarck. 

December 2024


